
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

September 26, 2021 Vernon Informer 

   EDDIE’S EDITORIAL 
 A “Precis” is a shortened version of an essay or 
article that maintains the meaning of the original writing. 
So if you have a 500 word article you must shorten it to 
250 words and maintain the meaning. Then take the 250 
words and shorten it to 100 words and maintain the same 
meaning. What you are doing is getting to the heart of the 
matter by taking out unnecessary words.  
 The Bible could have many more chapters and verses 
but God decided what we have is enough to let us know 
His will and plan for mankind. John 21:25 tells us that 
Jesus did much more than what was recorded in the Bible 
but what we have been given is enough to prove Him to 
be the Son of God. Enough to develop our faith.  
 It is now up to us to search His word in order to learn 
and apply it to our lives. To understand His plan of 
salvation for man. To know that one day judgment is 
coming and where we will spend eternity. So don’t lay 
the Bible aside but read, study and meditate on the 
message God has revealed.  
      See you Sunday. Eddie 
  
 

  OUR RECORD 
Sunday Bible Study 101 
Sunday Morning Worship                 130  
Sunday Evening Worship 72 
Wednesday Night Bible Study       70      
 Contribution                                        $6227 
 

PRAYERS 
 A.M.  Lynn Pennington 
 P.M.  Wayne Houk 
 
 SONG LEADERS 
A.M. – Craig Snyder 
P.M. – Mike Randolph 
WED. – Jason Burks 
 
Lord’s Supper: Noah Chism 
 
Security –9-26 –Mike Randolph, Michael 
Randolph 
9-29-Lynn Pennington, John Windle 
 
 
 
                       
  
  
 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES: 
Sept. 26 – Bible Bowl practice at 
4:00. 
 
Sept. 26 – Bridal shower for 
Abby Rayfield Reich from 2:00-
3:30 in the fellowship room.  
 
Oct. 3 – Bible Bowl at Mt. Olive. 
  
Oct. 8 – Band Supper. Sign-up 
sheet on bulletin board for food 
items.  
 
Oct. 10 – Area Wide Youth series 
at Vernon. Sign-up sheet on 
bulletin board for food items. 
 
 

Prayer list:  
ROY FORD continues to struggle with 
complications due to his cancer.  
BRANDON STEPHENS  is home 
recovering from knee surgery.  
GEORGETTA GARDNER, Frankie 
Wallace’s niece, has been diagnosed 
with bone cancer and requests our 
prayers. 
BEVERLY HUDSON, who lives in the 
Vernon area, is back in the hospital in 
Tupelo with complications.  
 
The Vernon congregation extends its 
sympathy to the family of Keith 
Corkren. His service was Wednesday 
at Chandler.  
 
Remember our shut-ins in your 
prayers: Roy Ford, J.C. Hutchison, 
Alton Rector, Martha Rye, Jo Seay, 
Norma Stanford, Mary Thomas. 
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ELDERS 
Glenn Butler 

Allen Chandler 
Burt Hankins 
Hugh Windle 

 
DEACONS 

Jason Burks 
Alvin Foster 
Kurt Hankins 

Curtis Heatherly 
John P. Robertson 

O.Z. Rhudy 
Craig Snyder 

 
MINISTER 

Eddie Finch 
ASSOC. MINISTER 

Landon Olson 
 
 

Vernon church of Christ 
PO Box 739   9875 Highway 18 

Vernon, Al 35592 
Phone: 695-9755 

Email: mail@vernonchurchofchrist.org 
Web page: www.vernonchurchofchrist.org 

 
Schedule of Services 

Sunday Bible Study 10:00 a.m. 
Sunday Morning Worship 10:45 a.m. 
Sunday Evening Worship 5:00 p.m. 
Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 p.m. 

 

“The churches of Christ salute you . . .” 
      Romans 16:16 

Vernon Informer 

Landon’s Letters 
 I am excited to let you all know that starting this next quarter 
for Sunday school we will be starting a young adult class. The class 
will start on November 7th and will begin being lead by Hugh 
Windle. I know he will have a lot of great topics for us so we look 
forward to your attendance! We will also be having a kickoff 
cookout for this out at the Windle’s lake house, but the exact date for 
that has not been set in stone yet so we will announce that closer to 
time! If you have any ideas or topics you want to go over in this 
class be sure to let myself, Jason, or Hugh know! I encourage you all 
to be praying for this work and hope that it achieves great things for 
the Lord’s Kingdom! 

In Him, Landon 

What’s Going On With The Youth 
September 26th Bible Bowl practice @ 4:00. 

September 29th is the deadline to sign-up for EYC! There will be a 
$40 deposit due then as well! 

Oct. 3 – Bible Bowl at Mt. Olive. 

Oct. 8 – Band Supper. Sign-up sheet on bulletin board for food items.  

 
Oct. 10 – Area Wide Youth series at Vernon. Sign-up sheet on bulletin 
board for food items. 
 


